Emma De Zoete
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Sent by: Emma De Zoete/PR-OFF
To:
ce:

Mike Shanahan/MPI- PPRS/DOHIGBLGRO-

Steve Ebdon- Jackson/HSD—CT/DOH/GB GR b"

G=Alex/S=Nicholson/OU=MSMAIL/O=MCA/F=MEDCONTROLUK/A=CWMAIL/C=GB
G=Lincoln/S= Tsang/OU =MSMAIL/O=MCA/P=MEDCONTROLUK/A=CWMAIL/C=GB

Subject: Re: Plasma Products from Other Countries with vCJD ]

Andy,

Taking into account Pat Troop's comments of 23rd February Lord Hunt is happy to agree the
way forward set out in your note of 13th February. This was that CSM should re-consider all
the evidence in March on this issue.

Emma

DHSC0032156_054_0001



